
 Up to $50,000 
ROBBERY OF A USPS LETTER CARRIER 

 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the 
arrest and conviction of the suspect involved in a robbery of a USPS Letter Carrier. 

On March 11, 2023, at approximately 11:43 AM, a USPS letter carrier was robbed while on their route 
in the 1800 block of San Simeone Way in Stockton, California 95207. 

The suspect appears to be an adult male, wearing a dark colored hooded jacket with orange stripes 
on the upper sleeves, a “Harley Davidson” emblem on back, a white shirt, red or orange mask, ripped 

blue jeans, and brown boots. The suspect fled as a front passenger in a white four-door sedan, 
possibly a KIA. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THESE PERSONS YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3991093. 

All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




